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Proposed National Policy Statement for Highly Productive 
Land 

Submission Template 
We would like to hear your views on the proposed National Policy Statement for Highly 
Productive Land (NPS-HPL). 

Please feel free to use this template to prepare your submission. Once complete please 
email to soils@mpi.govt.nz.  

You can also make a submission using the online submission tool. A link to the online 
submission tool is available at www.mpi.govt.nz/HighlyProductiveLand. 

Contact details 

Name: 

 

Postal address:  

 

Phone number: 

 

Email address: 

 

Are you submitting on behalf of an organisation/other parties?   Yes [ x  ]   No [   ] 

If yes, which organisation are you submitting on behalf of?   

A & B George  

c/- Aston Consultants Ltd 
Attn Fiona Aston 
PO Box 1435  
Christchurch 8140 

03 3322618/  
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Submissions are public information 

The Georges own 2 x adjoining 4 ha blocks (  on the boundary with  
Prebbleton township, Greater Christchurch (Selwyn District). The land is within 
Preferred Rural Residential Area  in the Selwyn Rural Residential Strategy (adopted in 
2014) as shown on the plan below. It is currently zoned Rural Inner Plains and a private 
plan change request is required prior to any rural residential development. The 
submitters have not proceeded with rural residential rezoning to date because they are 
aware that Prebbleton is running out of land for urban development, and they consider 
their land is well suited for future urban or rural residential development.  
 

 
 




















































